KVC Appeals
Makaela Gaines: @00670477
mailto:makaela.gaines0713@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reason for appeal: I have not purchased the sticker and do not plan on purchasing the sticker. I was unaware that I had applied for the KVC sticker and now the fifteen dollars is owed on my account. Since I have not purchased the sticker or used any of the services associated with the sticker program I wanted the fifteen dollars taken off of my account. I am aware that is late in the semester but I am not asking for a refund since I have not purchased the sticker. I spoke to the Maria at the Office of Student Life and she referred that I submit an appeal form or personally contact someone from BCSGA. I had been trying to get in contact with someone from the BCSGA Services in order to have the charge removed, with no luck at all. I don't want the fees on my account to affect my registration status or cause a hold on my accounts.
Nelda Cabanyog: @00403561
nelda.cabanyog@email.portervillecollege.edu
Good morning, Mr. Johnny Maddon, my name is Nelda Cabanyog-Padilla and I had went into the life center yesterday to get information, but since the computer was down they told me I had to email you about disputing the fees for a KVC sticker. I never received them for both semesters so I never was able to get anything out of it. They were for past semesters so they told me I can only get refunded if it gets disputed. If you can please help me with this process would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.


